
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
3300 Kennedy Road, Scarborough, Ontario M1V 3S8 

(416)754-7147 

謹訂於主曆二零一八年十月二十八日(主日) 

下午三時在本堂舉行一百週年紀念崇拜。敦

請伊和牧師證道，吳詠嫣牧師分享本堂在七

十年代的事工。榮邀加拿大聯合教會議長  

The Right Rev. Dr. Richard Bott，總會、議會

和區會代表出席。 

 敬請 

光臨見證 

 同頌 

上主鴻恩 

 

 

 多倫多中華聯合教會敬約 

On Sunday, October 28, 2018 Toronto Chinese 

United Church will commemorate its 100th 

Anniversary with the Centennial worship 

service at 3 pm.  This "Magnifi-Centenary" 

event will feature the Rev. Ronald J. Ewart as 

guest preacher and the sharing of "Ministry 

Memories from the 1970s" by the Rev. Dr. 

Wenh-In Ng.  We are fortunate to have 

worshipping with us Executives of the General 

Council for the United Church of Canada in 

attendance, including the Right Rev. Dr. 

Richard Bott, the current Moderator of the 

United Church. 
   

You are all cordially invited to attend this 

special event! 


